
Hints for a Smooth Ride in Second Grade 

 

Homework- 

Sign planner every night, except Friday- 

Check for messages from the teachers and feel free to 

write messages of your own- 

Special items will be posted under the last box in the 

row. 

Forgotten Homework? 

   -3 times in a quarter is a checkmark on the report card 

   -Missed homework will be completed at the next recess 

 

Accelerated Reader 

It is mandatory!   We will read books here at school, both 

in our reader and trade books.  The kids will then be 

allowed to take tests on books that they have read alone 

and we will take the tests together on books that I have 

read to them!  There is no required points earned, it is 

simply another tool to aid in Comprehension skills. 

 

Math- 

Each student should have some type of flash cards at 

home. (0-18 facts)- 

Try to practice 5-10 minutes at night. 

We will have a timed test on Friday.  Paper comes home 

on Monday. 

We will also do X-tra Math (see paper coming home soon!) 

 

 



Spelling- 

Their list will come home on the first day of the week- 

Goes along with Phonics and Reading- 

Test on the last day- 

 

Paper Folders- 

Finished and corrected papers will be sent home about 

every other week- 

( I will TRY to let you have them that often, but I have 3 

grandkids soooo….) 

 

Schedules- 

See specials schedule! 

 

Thank you for reading through this!  If you have any 

questions or concerns please feel free to contact me and 

we will see what we can do by working as a team to make 

this a great year for your child!  My E-mail address is 

snyder@saintantoninus.org 

 

Thank you for allowing me the privilege of teaching your 

child! 

 

Together For Kids, 

Mrs. Joyce Snyder 
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